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WEEKLY UPDATE – Contractor making progress on repairs 
 
 The Oklahoma Department of Transportation is making progress on the James 
C. Nance bridge and plans to have it open by the fast approaching June 14 deadline. 
 The contractor has finished the initial steps in the new repair process that involve 
removing rivets and replacing them with bolts in preparation to install the repair plates. 
These areas still need to be sandblasted and painted before plates can be installed. 
 The arrival of the first repair plates is expected next week, and the contractor is 
implementing measures to make sure the plates fit correctly since each location is 
unique.  
 Since the shuttle service began on February 7, there have been a total of 8,569 
riders. Stay posted on transit schedules and other information about the 
Purcell/Lexington bridge at ODOT’s website at http://www.okladot.state.ok.us/lexpur/. 
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Follow @okdot on Twitter.com and Know B4 U Go!     
ODOT strongly discourages texting or tweeting while driving.     
Statewide & extended construction closures, visit www.okladot.state.ok.us, Traffic Advisories    


